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Quality learning programs
Catering for all

Caring & safe environment
Excellent Resources

Beautiful surroundings
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K - 6 ASSEMBLY
The next K—6 ASSEMBLY will be held on Monday 19 July 2021 commencing at 2.00 pm.
If your child is bringing in certifcates to receive Honour Certificates, Principal’s awards can they please be 
to the office by 2.00 pm on Friday afternoon.

5/6R will be performing an item at the assembly. 

DUE to COVID-19 restrictions, unfortunately parents and community members will be unable to attend 
assemblies until further notice.

KINDERGARTEN 2022
We are currently taking  

APPLICATIONS FOR ENROLMENT IN KINDERGARTEN FOR 2022

Do you have a child who will be starting Kindergarten next year?  Do you know someone with a child ready for 
school?

Please contact us as soon as possible if your answer to either of these questions is YES!

Applications are to be completed and returned to school by:  Friday 27 August 2021.

STUDENT EMERGENCY CONTACT DETAILS REPORT
Today we have sent home Student  Emergency Contact Details Reports, with ALL students.

PLEASE NOTE : ROLL CLASS NAME - the name listed on these forms are an in-school code.  

These forms indicate the information we have on our records. 

If any information is incorrect OR missing—contact numbers, address, etc—please correct on the forms and return 
to the Finance Mail Box by Thursday 29 July 2021.

This information is vital for the school as we require the most up to date information if we need to contact you 
regarding your child or children.

YEAR 6 BABY PHOTOGRAPHS
Year 6 students are requested to bring in two (2) photographs:

*	  baby & toddler (If your child did not attend TPPS in Kindergarten please also send this photograph in).

These photos will be returned to students once they have been scanned.  

Final date for photographs : Friday 27 August 2021.

These photographs will be used for a visual display of our Year 6 students at the end of year functions.

Thank you

Year 6 Staff
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K -2 ASSEMBLY AWARDS
Weeks 9 & 10 - Term 2
KB Amir Mohseni, Joseph Bowler

Maya Hasan, Daniel Blake
KW Finn Norman, Hugh Middleton,

May Zin Zi Khong, Lucy Hamilton
1C Charlotte Meeks, Ada Adoyi

Austin Henderson, Junior Rokosuka
1RH Jase Orchard, Lavanya Darman

Arthur Atkinson, Lilina Kaw
1S Leni Kiley, Alex Baker

2G Archer Stone, Aleah Hund
Kaleigha Armstrong, Kyan Clothier

2TW Elliott Wealands, Judith Lal Nun Nemi
Ruben Little, Oscar Moloney

2/3C Laila Flint, Michael Cairns-Brown
Zoe Monk, Aiden Gerhard

Library Nate Williams, Sophie Mott, 
Jaklin Elias, Albert Kamara

Science Isla Vineburg, Heath Carey
Jaxon Brightman, Malieka Priest-Gilbert
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CANTEEN ROSTER
Week 2 - Term 3
Monday Jodi, Bianca Ellis
Tuesday Jodi, Kathy Bell
Wednesday Jodi, Hayley Middleton
Thursday Jodi, Louise Westblade
Friday Jodi, Sam Elphick, help needed 

please

CALENDAR
July
Wednesday 14 P & C Meeting @ 7.00 pm
September
Friday 10 P & C - Obstacool

REMINDERS
July
Friday 16 ORDERS CLOSE - MSP 

Photographs - School Leaders & 
House Captains

Thursday 29 DUE - Student Emergency Contact 
Details Report

August
Friday 27 APPLICATIONS CLOSE - 

Kindergarten 2022 
DUE - Year 6 Baby & Toddler 
Photo’s

POP payments - if paying on the due date, can we 
please ask that you make the payment prior to 6.00 pm 
as this is the closing time for payments via the bank.

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS
Parents may like to order copies of the following photographs from MSP:     School Leaders & House Captains.

The cost of each photograph is $15.00 to order. These are on display at the office. 

If you wish to order any of the above photographs, please write your child’s name, class and the photos you wish 
to order clearly on a MSP order / payment envelope, available from the office.

Orders close : Friday 16 July 2021.order any of 
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Good morning TPPS families

Welcome back to Term 3. We are still learning face to face in NSW regional schools but there are several restrictions 
in place for schools. These also change regularly – particularly with sport gala days, regional choir and excursions – 
and we will keep you up to date.

•	 No unnecessary visitors can come on site. Thank you very much for waiting at our ‘gates’ and understanding 
	 we can’t have visitors at our assemblies.

•	 Thank you for wearing masks when you come into our office area. 

•	 We can continue with excursions in our local government area if we are the only group at the venue. For all 
	 excursions we have planned, we will find out if we meet this requirement and we will keep families informed 
	 via the newsletter, SchoolStream, our Facebook page and teacher communication channels (Dojo etc).

•	 If you have been to Greater Sydney (including Blue Mountains, Central Coast, Wollongong and Shellharbour) 
	 you must self-isolate for 14 days (from the date you left the area) before you can attend work or school. We 
	 have online and home learning options for any affected students.

•	 Any staff or students who have cold and flu like symptoms will be sent home and can not return until they 
	 have a negative COVID test or a letter from their GP explaining the symptoms are regular ones for sinus, 
	 hayfever, asthma etc.

We are extremely grateful that we are teaching our students here at TPPS and we feel lucky that we are not affected 
greatly by the regional restrictions around COVID-19. 

Please contact us if you have any questions or issues; we will do our best to answer them or find out for you.

Have a great week!

   
Anna Roberts
Principal

 NEWS   NEWS   NEWS

P & C NEWS
 
July Meeting
•	 The July meeting will be held tonight in the staffroom. Please wear your mask and sign in with the QR code

Clothing Pool
•	 Will continue to operate on Fridays morning 9 – 9.30am
•	 Please wear a mask, sanitize your hands and check in with the QR code
•	 Cash sales only

Facebook Page
Turvey Park Public School P&C Association is our official Facebook page. ‘Like’ us, to keep up to date with P&C information. 

Michelle McKelvie – P&C Secretary
turveyparkpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au

P & C meets on the 2nd Wednesday of each month at 7.00pm in the staffroom.


